
 

 

High Commission of India 

Port Louis 

 

It is with profound sorrow that we inform the passing away of                                     

Smt. Sushma Swaraj, former External Affairs Minister of India on 6 

August 2019 at New Delhi.  

A condolence book is open at the High Commission of India on 7- 9 

August 2019 from 1030 hrs to 1730 hrs. 
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